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Pat the Person! 
 

                      "...by their fruit you shall know them." Matthew 7:20 Tuesday morning, June 28, we awakened to the 
sad news that our beloved Lady Vol coach, Pat Summitt, had went to be with her Lord whom she loved and served. 
While the media recounted her many accomplishments, WNML, a Knoxville sports radio station spent hours talking 
about Pat the person. Growing up on a Middle Tennessee farm, she knew the value of hard work. She also learned 
to compete in a man's world, playing basketball in a barn against her older brothers. She became an accomplished 
player at Cheatham County High School near Ashland, Tennessee and UT Martin. She was hired as a graduate 
assistant at UT Knoxville by Helen Watson, the chairperson of the physical education department. She was asked to 
coach the women's basketball team, following Margaret Hutson who wanted relief from this duty. Pay was $250 
per month and included menial tasks such as washing team uniforms and driving the team bus. She literally built 
Lady Vols Basketball from the gym floor up. She would go on to become the winningest Division I NCAA basketball 
coach ever with 1098 wins with 47% against ranked opponents. What was the secret to her success?  
 
I believe that it started with a deep abiding faith in Jesus Christ. In the original press release by the family, they 
noted that while she had accomplished much, the most important one was to know and serve her Lord and Savior 
Jesus Christ. Prayer and Bible reading were a part of her daily life. She loved people, never met a stranger, and 
always had time to speak and sign autographs. Her players were her family. She once said, "What I see are not the 
numbers. I see their faces." When news of her shortening days was released, her family of young women that she 
had coached came to be with her. At the private funeral, over 30 came to share a final experience with their 
beloved friend. 
 
Pat's success can also be attributed to a servant heart. No job was too small or menial. If something needed to be 
done, she did it. Once she was invited as a guest speaker at a middle Tennessee event. Afterwards she was invited 
to a sponsoring coach's home so people could meet and greet her. After a period of time someone asked, "Where's 
Pat?" She had quietly slipped away to the kitchen, washing dishes. 
 
Jesus once said, "By their fruit you shall know them." Pat the person, rest in peace. You have fought the good fight. 
You have finished the course. You have kept the faith. You will receive your crown of righteousness that The Lord 
will present on the day of His coming, not only to you but to all those that will love his appearing. Pat's challenge to 
you is to be part of that gathering. 
Richard Snowden 

 
 
 
 

 

You can be part of our Missionary effort  

The Stott-Wallace Missionary Offering Fund is the primary way the Cumberland Presbyterian Church pays salaries 
and benefits for missionaries that work around the world.  One hundred percent of all donations go to support 
Cumberland Presbyterian missionaries. 

The offering is named for two lifelong missionary families – Buddy and Beverly Stott (Japan) and Boyce and Beth 
Wallace (Columbia).  The Stott’s served as missionaries for 26 years and the Wallace’s served as missionaries for 
over 50 years.  These two couples represent a long legacy of Cumberland Presbyterian mission service.  We currently 
have 21 missionaries serving around the world. 

Our offering will be taken next Sunday, July 10. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

July 
06 Cole Woolard 

08  Billy Rollins 

13 Gereldean Carmichael 

14 Susan Rollins 

14 Jeanie Saunders 

15 Donna Word 

17 Gale Knoll 

19 Kristie Woolard 

26 LeRoy Smith 

28 Lonnie Knight 

30 Denzel Snowden 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
07/06 Richard & Donna Breeden 

07/10 Chris & Roxy Greene 

  

 

 

THOSE SERVING FOR THE MONTH 
 

Elder of the Month – Terry Sanders 

Deacon of the Month – Allen Williamson 

Greeters for July– Robert & Mae Ishman  

Greeters for August- Jane Satterfield & Michael  

     Stanbery 

 

 

 

Prayer of Gifts and Self 

07/03 Marianne Sharp 

07/10 Gereldean Carmichael 

07/17 Terry Sanders 

07/24 Jeanie Saunders 

07/31 Marianne Sharp 

08/07 Gereldean Carmichael 

08/14 Terry Sanders 

 

 
To those of you who are reading this newsletter 

and do not have a church home, we welcome you 

to join us! 

 

Sunday School – 10:00 a.m. 

Sunday Worship – 11:00 a.m. 

 

Sunday Evening Worship –7:00 p.m. 

 

Wednesday Activities 

Meal – 6:00 p.m. T.B.A monthly 

Bible Study – 6:45 p.m. 

Choir Rehearsal – 7:15 p.m. 
 

If you would like to receive the newsletter by 

email, please make sure we have your correct email 

address.  
 

NEW CHURCH WEBSITE: 

 

Our new church website with weekly updated 

information is now up. The new site is 

talbottcpc.org 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School 2016: 
 

Surf Shack – Catch the Wave of God’s Amazing 

Love 

 
Theme – “Remember that the Lord is great and awesome.” 
(Nehemiah 4:14b) 
 
Friday night was program night. Dinner was followed by a program 

reviewing all that was learned during the week along with some of the 

music learned.  Although our numbers were small, I think everyone 

had an enjoyable learning time – including all of the leaders.   

 

I am grateful to the following who led each area and coordinated the 

meals: 

 Music – Marsha Wagner. 

 Crafts – Roxy Greene assisted by Chris Greene. 

Recreation – Allen & Rita Williamson and Jennifer Griggs 

Finley. 

Meals – Peggy Long, Jeanie Saunders, Jane Satterfield, Alice 

Ogle, Marcella Franklin, Janet Baldridge, Norma Stanbery and 

Michael Stanbery. 

 

Also, thanks to all the wonderful church family, who attended 

throughout the week, supported Bible School through your donations 

and most importantly your prayers. 

 

Marianne Sharp 

 

THANK YOU! 
THANKS for the special donations given to the church, 

building or stained glass funds: 

 
In memory of Jim Satterfield. 

In memory of Bill Ogle. 

 

Thanks to VBS Director Marianne Sharp and the entire staff 

for a successful Vacation Bible School! 

 

MINUTES OF THE CHURCH SESSION. 

 
The Session of Talbott Cumberland Presbyterian Church met in 

a regular meeting on Sunday, June 5, 2016 at the church.  The 

meeting was called to order at 5:00pm by Moderator Pro-Tem 

Jeanie Saunders.   

 

Elder Marianne Sharp led in the opening prayer. 

 

Elders in attendance were:  Lonnie Knight, Jim Rolen, Terry 

Sanders, Marianne Sharp, Richard Snowden, and Jeanie 

Saunders.  Deacon of the Month Allen Williamson was in 

attendance.  A quorum was present. 

 

Business included: 

a) An offering will be taken to support the Stott-Wallace 

Missionary Offering Fund on Sunday, July 10, 2016.   

b) Church financial report given by treasurer. 

c) Approved August 19 (rehearsal) an August 20 

(wedding) dates for Kara Horner and Hector Soto.  

d) Nomination forms for elder and deacon will be 

placed in the narthex. Nominations must be submitted 

by Sunday, August 7.  Election will be on Sunday, 

August 14.  August 28 will be installation. 

 

The next session meeting will be Sunday, August 7, 2016  at 

5:00pm.    

 

The minutes were read and approved. 



  

In Our Thoughts and Prayers 
 

Church Family in our Thoughts and Prayers: 
 

Prayer Concerns: 

 
Dale Case 

Amanda Eldridge 

Kara Eldridge 

Kathleen Garrett 

Ellen Horner 

Ralph Lamb 

Carole Martin 

Phyllis Knight 

Steven McCrary 

B.J. Rolen 

Terry Sanders 

Bill Speck 

Michael Stanbery 

Bailey Willis 

 

Praise GOD! 

 
Richard Snowden 

Janet Baldridge 

Ellin Gentry 

Emma Carver 

Jeanie Saunders 

 

Those Grieving: 
Eva Hamm Family 

Benny Slabbekorn  Family  

Laura Robeson  Family 

Shirley Pollard  Family  

 

 

 

MISSIONARIES: 
Daniel & Kay Jang 

Korean Mission 

Matt & Heather Wallace 

Glenn Watts   
                                                         

Please remember those listed in the weekly 

bulletins that may not be listed here. 

 

 

 
 

CHILDREN IN CHURCH. 
 

Terri asked her Sunday School class to draw pictures of their 

favorite Bible stories. She was puzzled by Kyle's picture, 

which showed four people on an airplane, so she asked him 

which story it was meant to represent.   

    

The Flight to Egypt, was his reply.  

    
Pointing at each figure, Ms. Terri said, "That must be Mary, 

Joseph, and Baby Jesus, But who is the fourth person?   

   

 Oh, that's Pontius-the pilot. 

 

Community Food Pantry Needs 

 
Please remember that the first Sunday of the month, is the day 

we collect for our monthly Food Drive that goes to the local food 

pantry.  Let us challenge ourselves to do all that we can in our 

giving! 

 

 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

June 26-July 1  6:00 pm-8:30 pm.  

              VBS- Surf Shack – Catch the 

    Wave of God’s Amazing Love! 

 

July 3  Food Pantry Drive 

  11:00 am Communion Service 

 

July 4  HAPPY INDEPENDENCE DAY! 

 

July 12 6:00 pm CPWM SUMMER SOCIAL 

 

July 13 6:00pm Monthly Wednesday Night 

Dinner. 

 

July 19 7:00 pm Worship at Life Care Jeff. 

  City.  

 

July 31 Building Fund Offering 

  6:00 pm Family Night 

 

Aug 7  Food Pantry Drive 

  11:00 am Communion Service 

  7:00 pm Worship Service 

 

Aug 10 6:00pm Monthly Wednesday Night 

Dinner. 

 

  LifeCare Service 
 

Please remember to join us for an evening of worship 

and fellowship at LifeCare of Jefferson City on July 

19th, at 7:00PM. 

 

C.P.W.M. Meeting 
 

CPWM is having a summer social at Lynn Spain’s 

on July 12th at 6 PM.  All ladies are invited.  Please 

bring a covered dish.”   Come join us. 

 

C.P.W.M. LADIES NIGHT OUT! 
 

The Cumberland Presbyterian Women Ladies Night Out  

T.B.A. 

 

Congratulations to Garrett Breeden and Mallory 

Breeden. 

Garrett is on the Christian Academy of Knoxville 

baseball team which placed 5th in the recent TSSAA 

Division AA State Tournament.  Mallory is on the 

CAK softball team which won the TSSAA Division 

AA State Tournament.  Garrett and Mallory are the 

children of Richard and Donna Garrett Breeden and the 

grandchildren of Eugene and Jean Garrett. 

 
Congratulations to Todd Greene. 

 

Todd recently competed in the National Transplant 

games.  He won several medals, including gold in 

individual golf ages 10-11, silver in mixed golf , and he 

won  gold in the youth Olympiad for ages 6-10. In the 

Olympiad he competed in a 50 yd dash, 4 mini golf 

holes, a basketball shoot around, speed dribble in 

basketball, and soccer speed dribble.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

JULY 
 

       

26 

Building Fund Offering. 
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6:45 Bible Study  
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Missionary Offering. 

10:00 am  Sun. School 
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7:00 pm    Worship  
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10:00 am  Sun. School 
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Worship 
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6:45 Bible Study  
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Building Fund Offering. 

10:00 am  Sun. School 

11:00 am   Worship 

6:00 pm    Family Night! 
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6:45 Bible Study  
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Food Pantry Drive. 

10:00 am  Sun. School 

11:00 am   Worship 

Communion service. 

7:00 pm    Worship  

 

8 9 

6:00  

CPWM 

Meeting 

 

10 

6:00 Meal TBA 

6:45 Bible Study  

Choir Rehearsal 

11 15 14 

For once you were darkness, but now in the Lord you are light.  
Live as children of light--  Ephesians 5:8 
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